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April 2022 

 

Dear Albert McMahon Families, 

 

We hope everyone had a safe and relaxing Spring 

Break. We are happy to report that Albert McMahon 

students are back into the swing of things and are 

are working diligently on their Term 3 schoolwork. 

 

As we continue to maintain a safe school 

environment, parents/guardians and community 

members are reminded that the track and school 

playgrounds can be used before 8am and after 3pm. 

The school grounds remain a “closed campus” 

(students and staff only) from 8am-3pm on school 

days. Please keep in mind that your child’s classmates 

and teacher may know you but not all students or 

staff will be aware of who you are. Caregivers, if you 

are intending on picking up your child from school 

during a recess or lunch break, please inform our 

office and wait for your child in the front foyer area 

or outside our main entrance. Please do not go onto 

our playground/field areas to retrieve your child, as 

this can be quite confusing for our outside 

supervisors. 

 

Finally, as you know, mask use is now optional. This is 

personal choice and our school community will treat 

your decision with respect.  We do have a very 

limited amount of masks available for student use in 

the office, but once we run out, we will no longer be 

providing masks. However, we will continue to 

encourage students to handwash frequently, maintain 

social distancing when inside, and to stay home when 

sick. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shane Sliziak  Karina Zimmerman 

Principal  Vice Principal   

UPCOMING DATES 
Friday, April 8th-Class pictures and Grade 6 photos 

Friday, April 15th – Good Friday – NO SCHOOL 

Monday, April 18th – Easter Monday – NO SCHOOL 

Friday, April 22nd-Sunglasses day 

May 6th-May 7th-District Track and Field 

Friday, May 13th-Wacky Hair Day 

 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP TIMES RESUME 

As of today, April 4th, AME has gone back to regular 

drop off and pick up times. Students will need to be 

in class by 8:30 am and pick up no earlier than 

2:23pm. Of course, if you need to arrange a 

different time due to an appointment, simply call our 

office to inform the school. 

 

TWIN/TRIPLET/QUAD DAY AT AME 

We had an incredibly successful Spirit Day this 

Friday. AME students coordinated with classmates 

to “match” clothes for the day. If they didn’t have a 

partner(s) they could wear their AME Spirit wear.  
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